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2008 Communication Technology Committee Final Report
Karen Jackson, Director

Director: Karen Jackson Members: Carol Bom, CEOE
Deb Rosenau

This year’s committee has enjoyed keeping the website up-to-date with information to
benefit the membership. Our “Home” page always contained the latest news for our
members, including form-field ready versions of each month’s General Meeting
registration forms, New features added (o the website this year were the addition of the
“Mentoring” and the “General Meeting Minutes” tabs. We were also kept busy keeping
the “Photo Gallery” and the “UNOPA Notes” page updated. I would like to thank Carol
Bom, CEOE, and Deb Rosenau for all their hard work and keeping me on my toes.

UNOPA members were wonderful in providing information, suggestions, problems,
and/or feedback in regards to the website. Our website wouldn’t be what it is today
without the help of our membership. Thank youl!

Once again, our website was entered into the NAEOP Website Competition in March.
Winners of the competition will be announced at the NAEOP National Conference in
Broomfield, Colorado, July 7-11, 2008. Keep your fingers crossed!
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